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"ISLE OF SARK"

Mr. McMillen, speaking from the Hutl Gffice,
stated he had been informed by the Grimsby Surveyors
that the specification for the repair of this ship
including the renewal of the tank top, appeared
inconsistent with the existing record of Speclal Survey
in the Register Book.

I informed him I would speak to Mr.
Southampton, and I afterwards arranged wi
to put himself in touch with Mr. Mc a
at issue.

Jicholas at
the latter
on the point

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
oov4Zs-coUs -0

s ARG R R and, Harwiont




